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Assistant Commissioner Joe Angolia

Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

1st KHSAA Training Session - Bowling Green

On Monday, Nov. 14th seven members of the executive staff
traveled to Bowling Green High School to conduct the first
training session for coaches in accordance with the agreed-
upon order between KHSAA and BGISD.

The three-hour training session was led by Commissioner Julian
Tackett, Assoc. Commissioner Butch Cope, Asst.
Commissioners Joe Angolia, Darren Bilberry and Sarah
Bridenbaugh, General Counsel Chad Collins and IT Director
Rob Catron.

A total of 54 Bowling Green coaches and staff members
attended the training session, which covered KHSAA Bylaws,
policies and procedures, and the school subdomain.

A second training session will be scheduled after the first of the
new year to include the remaining coaches and staff that were
unable to attend on Nov. 14.



